
16th March 2018 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

As you may have been made aware by your child, our theme earlier this year was entitled ‘Is 

There Anybody Out There?’   As part of this theme we investigated the planets in our own 

solar system, the history and future of space travel and thought about whether there could 

be life beyond Earth. 

 

To consolidate this learning, we have booked to visit the National Space Centre in 

Leicester.  All activities will be entirely age-appropriate and during the visit, children will get 

a chance to engage with the variety of exhibits around the centre and investigate what life is 

like in space during the ‘Astronaut’ show in the centre’s planetarium.  The visit will take 

place on Friday 20th April. 

 

The cost of this trip will be £13.00 per student.  If you are in receipt of Pupil Premium 

Vouchers these may be used for this purpose.  Payment can also be made via Parentpay. 

Please fill in and return the slip below with payment by Thursday 29th March. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Helen Hiam,  Janet Hunt and Lizzy Cuthbert 

Year 5 Teaching Team 

____________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 5 Space Centre Trip - Friday 20th April 2018. 

 

Child’s Name……………………………………………………..    Class………………….. 

 

I give permission for my child to go to The Space Centre and enclose payment of £13.00. 

 

Medical information  (including use of inhaler)  

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Emergency Contact Number………………………………………………………………….. 

 

 

 

Signed……………………………………………………………………………Parent / Carer 

 


